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COMMUNICATION FROM MEXICO

The following communication, dated 30 October 1998 has been received from the delegation
of Mexico with the request that it be circulated to Members of the Committee.

_______________

This is to inform you that the Ministry of Trade and Industrial Development of Mexico,
through the General Directorate of Standards, has published the 1998 Supplement to the National
Standardization Programme in the Official Journal of the Federation of 28 October 1998.

This information is provided for purposes of transparency, without prejudicing the trade
effects that the future standards may have on other Members.

__________

Note:  A copy of the said document can be obtained from the Secretariat for interested delegations.


